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Enrichment to change with-
out notice. Some dates are 
tentative 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
    1.  

Homework 
Help 

2. 
Star Lab 

3. 

4. 5. 
Zumba 

6. 
No School 

7. 
Homework 
Help 

8. 
Homework 
Help 

9. 
Nature of 
Things 

10. 

11. 12. 
No School 

13. 
Homework 
Help 

14. 
Homework  
Help 

15. 
Homework 
Help 

16. 
Chess 

17. 

18. 19. 
Zumba 

20. 
 

21. 
 

22. 23. 24. 

25. 26. 
Briks for 
Kidz 

27. 
Homework 
Help 

28. 
Homework 
Help 

29. 
Homework 
Help 

30.  

NOVEMBER 2018 

November  2018 

George Washington Edition 

We hope you all had an amazing Halloween! 

As usual time flies, can’t believe two months has 
passed since the start of the year.  The children 
started to settle down and get into their daily rou-
tine.  After a long day of school we are doing our 
best to make our program fun, and exciting as well 
as a comfortable and relaxing place to spend time.  

We had plenty of enrichment programs the month of 
October. While keeping many of our tried and true 
programming, such as Briks for Kidz and The Nature 
of Things, we also 
added some new 
fun. Sewing was a 
big hit and we will 
continue with a 
beginning sewing 
programming later 
in the school year.  
We are excited for Star Lab to come, this is an in-

door planetarium show brought to us by the Mid-
Hudson Museum.  

As some of our children don’t prefer the cold 
weather we have a few indoor activity tables where 
they can stay warm and be creative.  They have made 
projects using beads, pipe cleaners and different 
craft materials.  Our big hit this month was making 
slime a big thank you for our fifth graders girls for 
being great helpers.   I am sure you are all pleased 
that the slime was made at LCC and not your home! 

We also got creative with our snacks! On one of our 
warmer days the kids were excited to make and drink 
fruit smoothies. When the weather was chilly we 
made soup, and hot chocolate! Cheese quesadillas 
was also a big hit.  

As October ends and November begins please make 
sure to have your children dressed appropriately, if 
the sun is shining we go outside! Gloves, hats and 
coats are a must!  

Happy Thanksgiving 


